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November 3, 2017 

Lisa Gibson 
Acting Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, Ste. 400 
San Francisco, CA 94103 

Dear Ms. Gibson: 

File No. 171139 

On October 24, 2017, Supervisor Farrell introduced the following proposed legislation: 

File No. 171139 

Ordinance amending the Building Code to require new commercial 
buildings of 25,000 square feet or more and new residential buildings of 
three units or more to provide a dedicated telecommunications space in a 
centrally located place in the building and to install fiber-ready cabling that 
is connected to an approved telecommunications network; affirming the 
Planning Department's determination under the California Environmental 
Quality Act; making findings of local conditions under the California Health 
and Safety Code; and directing the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors to 
forward the legislation to the California Building Standards Commission as 
required by State law. 

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 

~By: 

Attachment 

is Somera, Legislative Deputy Director 
Land Use and Transportation Committee 

c: Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planning 
Laura Lynch, Environmental Planning 
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Not defined as a project under CEQA Guidelines Section 15378 and 15060(c)(2) because it does not result in a physical change in the environment.
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